
IN-PERSON PUBLIC MEETING

The In-Person Meeting will be held in an open house format with no formal presentation. 

Representatives from TxDOT and project consultants will be available to answer questions about 

the project. 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING 

The Virtual Public Meeting can be viewed at any time beginning Tuesday, May 21, 2024, at 5:30 

p.m. through Wednesday, June 5, 2024, at 11:59 p.m. The same information will be available at 

the in-person and virtual meeting. You can access the Virtual Public Meeting by scanning the QR 

code on this page using a phone or tablet or by visiting: www.keepitmovingdallas.com/projects/fm-

roads/fm548. 

DIRECTIONS TO THE IN-PERSON PUBLIC MEETING

From the South: From SH 66 going south, turn right 

onto East Ruth Cherry Lane into Ouida Baley MS. 

From the North: From SH 66 going north, turn left 

onto East Ruth Cherry Lane into Ouida Baley MS.

Parking and school entrance are at the back of 

the school. Scan the QR code below for more. 

Tuesday, May 21, 2024

5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. (Open House)
Ouida Baley Middle School

1310 State Highway (SH) 66 , Royse City, Texas 75189

YOU’RE INVITED!

Farm-to-Market (FM) 548

Questions or Comments

Nelson Underwood, P.E.

TxDOT Project Manager

Nelson.Underwood@txdot.gov

www.keepitmovingdallas.com/projects/fm-roads/fm548

Ouida Baley Middle School
1310 SH-66, Royse City, TX 75189

http://www.keepitmovingdallas.com/projects/fm-roads/fm548
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